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Dear Parents, 
 
We have had really enjoyed our first full week in school and the children have continued to come in with enthusiasm and are 
ready for their learning. Our Christian value for this half term is Generosity which we have already started to explore during 
Collective Worship and in classes. You are invited to our Harvest service in church on Thursday 28th September (see dates 
below) and we usually do a collection for the Harlow Food Bank in school during that week.  
 
After School Clubs 
We are just finalising the activities for this term so the letters will go out today or Monday and the clubs, for Years 1-6, will 
begin from next Tuesday. Please be patient with us in the office for the next few weeks as Mrs Couser is new to our school 
and I have only been working in the mornings. Thank you.  
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; I thanked everyone for their kind messages and gifts and I also thanked Harry, Blake and Charlie 
for help with Collective Worship every day.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Tommy and Mae were very proud of their swimming certificates (Learn to Swim Level 3 & Level 2) and Reading 
Challenge awards; Lyra was presented with two certificates for Musical Theatre and Show Performer Award; Amalie also 
completed the Reading Challenge and told us about the books that she read. 
School: Jessica, Ruby, Harry, Laura, Kayla, Macy, Catherine, Harry, Alfie, Max, Ray, Noah, Elsie-Mae, Logan, Mya and Arthur 
were presented with their Bronze Mathletics Awards and Ruby, Elsie-Mae, Freya, Fay, Amelie, Lola, Lilly, Poppy, Catherine, 
Lilly, Jessica, Danielle and Phoebe were presented with their Pen Licences. Our class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury 
class with 14, 840,270 points and our Top 10 Super Spellers are Sophia, Max, Charlie, Laura, Mya, Lilly-Mai, Amalie, Olivia, 
Blake and Harry.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been generous with their time. 
Copeland: Charlie has been encouraging others to tidy up and he is great at looking after the classroom. 
Durrington: Mae has been so kind by looking after children who are upset or hurt. 
Fitzwalter: Jessica has been generous with her time by helping her friends when they are upset and to catch up on their prior 
learning. 
Quickbury: Fay has given up her time to help her teachers with little jobs without being asked and helping her classmates 
with their work. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays:  This week we sang the birthday song to Joshua (5) and Freya (11) who are celebrating their birthdays this week.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home:  
After school clubs 
Copeland Class church welcome 
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
 
Sunday 24th September: Harvest Festival and welcome to Copeland class at St Mary’s 10:30am 
Thursday 28th September: Whole school Harvest service in St Mary’s 9:30am 
Friday 20th October: End of Autumn 1 
Monday 23rd-Friday 27th October: Half term holiday 
 
 
Have a good weekend, 
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